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Next Board Meeting: 
May 11, 2016  

at 6:00 p.m.  
 

Administrative Office 

Board Room 

acknowledged the diligence 
and hard work of Interim 

Teaching and Learning    

Director, Jeff Plummer, who 
has been doing a phenomenal 

job putting in long hours  
during his “retirement” to 

assist administration with 

that departmental transition.   
 

Our principals have received 
guidance with regard to   

accepting inter-district     

student transfers with  place-
ment decisions anticipated by 

the end of May.  
 

The recent Kindergarten 
Round-Up was a   success, 

with over 200 students     

enrolled and a significant 
number of registration    

packets still outstanding.   
 

We are pleased to announce 

that a month-long elemen-
tary registration period will 

be held in August of 2016.   
 

“Meet the Teacher” is sched-

uled for September 1st from 
9:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m. 

 
Student Services Director, 

Rick Burton, is hoping to 

schedule a “Para-Pro U” this 
summer to train instructional 

assistants in working more   
effectively with students.  

This opportunity is depend-

ent upon financial resources 
for professional development. 

 
A representative from IRRE 

(Institute for Research and 

Reform in Education) will be 
here on May 4th to review 

survey data from our schools. 
 

Superintendent Washburn 

reminded the audience of the 
annual RHS “Evening of  

Excellence” event scheduled 
at UCC Jacoby Auditorium at 

6:30 p.m. on May 16th where 

approximately 300 RHS   
students will be recognized 

for  a wide  variety of areas of  

proven excellence. 
 

Roseburg High School will 

again be hosting a Living 
History Day on May 19th in 

the Library. 
 
Student Recognition:   Certif-
icates of Accomplishment and 
McDonald’s gift  cards were 
presented  to   the   following  
deserving     students: 

 Natalie Hall, a Fifth 

Grade Hucrest Elemen-
tary School Student;  

 Carmen Felgentrager, 

Fifth Grade Student at  
Melrose  Elementary; and  

 Mayah Pappas, an 8th 

Grade Student at Joseph 
Lane Middle School. 

 

Special Staff Recognition: 
Crystal Apple Awards were 

presented to the following 

District employees: 
 

 Lori Chartier, an In-

structional Assistant and 
Family Liaison through 

Title 1 at Green         

Elementary School;  

 Mickey Everhart, an 

Office Manager at     

Hucrest Elementary; and  

 Debbie Ross, Librarian 

at Joseph Lane Middle 

School. 

  
Action Items:  The Board  

approved the Consent Agen-
da that included minutes 

from the April 13th Board 

Meeting; a recommendation    
to employ Bradley Bogardus 

for the Assistant Principal 
position at RHS; Drew 

Carter, Counselor at RHS; 

and Kelly Hibbert, Fine Arts, 
Ceramics Teacher at RHS.   

 ~  
Resignations  were accepted 

from Fawn Perry, RHS Math 

Teacher; Scott Boyer, RHS 
Science Teacher; and Melissa 

Hill, Winchester Elementary 
Special Education Teacher. 

Superintendent’s  
Report:   

Superintendent Washburn 
reported that head high school 

coaching position has been         

reopened and hope to have the 
position filled by the end of 

May. It has been announced 
that RHS Assistant Coach, 

Mike Bober, who works with 

our track and field athletes, 
has been selected as the 

OACA Assistant Coach of the 
Year.  

 

The Cow Creek Band of 
Umpqua Tribe of Indians has 

indicated their intention to 
forward a draft Memorandum 

of Understanding to us by the 

end of this week.   
 

New Teaching & Learning 
Director, Robert Emerson, 

will  be arriving June 6, 2016 

and Supt. Washburn publicly 

Time & Location: 
 

The April 27, 2016       

School Board Meeting took 

place in the Library of   

Melrose  Elementary School 

at 6:00 p.m., immediately 

followed by an                

Executive Session 

The Board also approved a 

request for unpaid Leave of 
Absence for Mary Griffith, 

Fullerton IV Second Grade 
Teacher, for the 2016-17 school 

year.  

 ~  
A current list of Gifts to the 

District was also approved.        
~ 

Policy IKF:   Graduation     

Requirements, was approved 
for Second Reading and     

Adoption.    
~ 

In accordance with the Oregon 

School Board Association’s 
recommendation, the Board 

approved the adoption of a 
Joinder of Trust Agreement to 

enter into an intergovernmen-

tal agreement with PACE 
(Property and Casualty Cover-

age for Education) to continue 
to participate in the property 

and liability coverage package 

currently available to school 
districts.     

 
Recommendation for Math 
Adoption for Grades 9-12:    

The Board approved adoption 

of the CPM Core Connections 
curriculum for Grades 9-12, 

and authorized purchase of 
materials in an amount not to 

exceed $250,000 from the   

2015-2016 Instruct ional      
Support Fund 291.    

 

RHS Student Leadership 

Report:   Student   Leader-

ship representatives Carson 

Murphy and Hunter Sparks 

were  unable to attend due to 

the RHS Blood Drive.    


